Farmington Art Foundation has new officers, logo

The Farmington Art Foundation elected new officers for the upcoming year: Pat Langner of West Bloomfield, president; Mary Kehoe of Farmington, vice president; Ann Cleary of Farmington, recording secretary; and Janet Hall, of Farmington Hills, trea-

Improvements and changes are being made to this almost 50-year-old organization. New committees have been formed including fund raising, publicity, student scholarships and webpage chairperson.

"We are seeking to increase our membership this year, also," said Pat Languer, president. "We are welcoming new member artists right now and those interested in art. Go to www.farmingtonartfoundation.org for our meeting schedule and come join 115."

To reflect the new leadership and changes, members held a contest for a new logo. Linda Pelowski of Farmington Hills won with her sleek logo design.

The Farmington Art



FARMINGTON ART FOUNDATION

Linda Pelowski won the contest for her new logo.

Foundation exists to stimulate an active interest in the creative arts through lectures, workshops, demonstrations, critiques, outdoor painting and exhibits that bring art to the com-

A popular program is the Senior Painters group that meets weekly at the Costick Center. Paints and materials are provided by the organization and the seniors display their work in the Spring Festival of the

Arts exhibit.

Another important program is called Art Smart. There are 15 grade schools that receive over 500 art prints of famous work coordinated by the Farmington Art Foundation. The schools provide volunteers to take the prints into the classrooms to expose children to prominent works of art.

For more information or to become a member. go to www.farmingtonartfoundation.org